
 

          
 

 

 

September 13, 2024 
 
Re:  North Court Street Reconstruction Project 
        City of Platteville, Wisconsin 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to invite you to a Public Information meeting regarding the upcoming North 
Court Street Reconstruction Project on Wednesday, September 25, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. 
in the Common Council Chambers at City Hall. The objective of the project is to replace 
the sanitary sewer, water main, and street on N. Court Street from West Adams Street to 
Lewis Street.. This project will start in October 2024, and it will be completed in November 
2024.   

At the meeting I will be giving a brief presentation regarding the scope of the project with 
a question-and-answer period afterward. The City’s Director of Public Works, Howard 
Crofoot, will also be present to answer any questions.  

If you have specific comments or concerns or if you cannot attend the meeting, please 
feel free to contact me at (608) 348-5355 x1002 or e-mail me at dan@delta3eng.biz.  You 
may also contact Howard at (608) 348-9741 x2240 or e-mail him at 
crofooth@platteville.org.    

 
Sincerely, 

Delta 3 Engineering, Inc. 
 

   
 

 
Daniel J. Dreessens, P.E. 
Project Engineer 
 
DJD:kb  
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